
 

  

Strike inclusion into ASX 300  
 

• Strike Energy Ltd has been included in the S&P ASX 300 

 

Strike Energy Limited (Strike - ASX: STX) is pleased to announce that it has been included in 
the S&P ASX 300 following the September rebalance.  

This inclusion is acknowledgment of the substantial and systematic progress Strike has made 
against its strategy released in September 2019 to prove up the Permian Gas Fairway to become 
a major producer of Western Australian domestic gas, and updated in 2021 to include both 
energy intensive manufacturing and complementary renewable energy.  

 

Chief Executive Officer & Managing Director Stuart Nicholls said: 

“It is rewarding to be acknowledged in this inclusion of the ASX 300 and indicates the exciting 
journey that Strike is currently on. 

The operational programme for our proposed gas, fertiliser and geothermal business over the 
next 12 months presents the opportunity to add substantial additional value to the Company’s 
current position, which the Company looks forward to updating shareholders on in due course” 

This announcement is authorised for release by the Managing Director and Chief Executive 
Officer in accordance with the Company’s Continuous Disclosure Policy.    
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